
 

THE COTTON TEXTILES EXPORT PROMOTION COUNCIL 

(Sponsored By Government of INDIA) 

Engineering Centre, 5th Floor, 9, Mathew Road, Mumbai - 400 004. 

Maharashtra State, INDIA. 

Website: http://www.texprocil.org E-mail: info@texprocil.org Tel.: 91-22-2363 2910 to 12 

Fax: 91-22-2363 2914 

Call Send SMS Add to Skype You'll need Skype CreditFree via Skype 

 

 

E Serve No. 137 of 2015                                                     December 07, 2015 
                                                                                                              
                                             
Circular No.EPS/43/2015-16 

To: Members of the Council                                                    

                                              
Sub: AN APPEAL 

  

Dear Member, 

As you are aware, Chennai has been devastated by torrential rain and flood since the 
last few days. The city has witnessed the century’s maximum rains which has 
brought unprecedented   sufferings and hardships to its people.  Severe flooding 
have restricted the movement of people. Millions have lost their livelihood, 
belongings and homes. There’s news of over 200 deaths. 
 
In this hour of crisis, it is our duty to contribute in whatever manner possible to 
mitigate the sufferings of our fellow beings. 
 
We would appeal to our members to come forward and help the people of Chennai. 
 
We would request for the following items: 

1. Blankets 

2. Bedsheets & Curtains 

3. Rugs 

Please send the above items in good condition immediately to the following 
address:  
 
LOYAL TEXTILE MILLS LTD. 
No. 83 (Old No.41), 
1st Main Road, 
R.A.Puram, 
Chennai – 600 028 

http://www.texprocil.org/
http://www.newsletterservices.in/ClickCount.aspx?x=source%3dweb,310,##CampaignID##,$$authcode$$http://www.texprocil.org/images/168/IBTEX/links/top_ibt_header.gif


Tamil Nadu.  
Tel No. 044 42277374 
 
The materials sent by you will be distributed among the needy people. 
 
We solicit your support and co-operation in the matter. 

 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Siddhartha Rajagopal 
Executive Director 
TEXPROCIL 
 
 


